
 

 

                                           26th June 2015 
Key Stage 2 Summer School 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After the overwhelmingly positive response to last year’s summer school we would like to run another 
this coming summer holiday during August.  Research suggests that for some children the longer 
summer break can lead to having to relearn aspects of the curriculum again in September resulting in 
reduced progress made across the whole academic year and attendance at summer school can help to 
reverse this effect.  To start the planning process we need to gauge the interest levels.   
 
The summer school day would start at 9:00 am with a breakfast club and then move into a numeracy 
and literacy activity with the morning finishing at 12:00pm.  The afternoon will be either sporting, 
languages or music based with a finish time of 3:00pm.  The school would be non-uniform and require 
pupils to bring a packed lunch. 
 
August 11th, 13th, 18th and 20th are the proposed dates for this summer. 
 
The school would be available for the current year 2, 3, 4 and 5. 
 
If your child/ren would be interested in attending some or all of the sessions please circle the relevant 
dates below and return to your class teacher by Friday 10th July at the very latest.  
 
There will be no cost for these sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Nathan Cooper 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
I would like my child________________________to attend the summer school on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 11th August     Tuesday 18th August 
Thursday 13th August     Thursday 20st August 
 
Childs name________________________________________________________ 


